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When we study a company there are often warning signs hinting at 
potential issues.  These signs can help reduce the risk of judgment errors 
about the company.  We often miss these red flags because we are not 
sure what to look for.  This session will cover many of these red flags and 
help you to avoid saying “Gee! I wish I had noticed that.”  

 

               Brian Altschul 
Our guest presenter is a BetterInvesting New 
Jersey chapter director and a past president. He 
is a former member of an online investment club 
and was a founding member and former president 
of a local investment club. He has been running a 
monthly stock study group in northern New Jersey 
since 2004.  

Professionally, with a BS in mathematics and an MBA in computer systems, 
Brian is the Technology Officer of a large department, part of a large 
organization. 

 

The "Gee I Wish I Had Noticed That! (Identifying Red Flags)" webinar 
was presented on March 31, 2021.  If you were unable to attend or wish 
to view it again a webinar recording and handouts are available at these 
blue links. 

• Recording: "Gee I Wish I Had Noticed That! (Identifying Red Flags)" 

• Class Handouts (Zip file) 

 

 

 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/recording/7402202963270440707
https://www.betterinvesting.org/cms/getmedia/0661b353-13de-477a-9786-49dedcad86cc/Gee-I-Wish-I-Noticed-That-Handouts.zip

